
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 20 NOVEMBER 2006


EX.286/06
MEMBERS TRAINING REPORT (Non-Key Decision)

Portfolio
Learning and Development

Subject Matter

The Head of Personnel and Development Services submitted Report PPP.58/06 providing an annual progress report on Members Training for 2005-06.

The Members Learning and Development Framework requires that annual progress reports on Members Training be presented to the Executive and then to Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee.

The Learning and Development portfolio holder commented that the report should be referred to the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee for monitoring

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

That the report be noted and referred to Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee for monitoring.

Reasons for Decision

To comply with the requirement to consider annual progress reports on Member Training.







